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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Stroke is a leading contributor to the burden of disease
worldwide. Annually, stroke affects approximately 15
million people worldwide and is a major cause of disability.
Although acute treatment interventions can reduce the
impact of stroke, many are underutilised in practice and
this represents an opportunity to intervene and prevent
disability or deaths. Prevention interventions are also
inconsistently applied and may be enhanced by use of e-
health solutions. By making innovative changes to the
health system to enable greater access to evidence-based
care, the impact of stroke could be moderated.

This Special Issue seeks empirical and review papers
related to any of these themes, and is not intended to be
exclusive of other topics that may be relevant to improving
stroke care in hospitals or the community. Developmental
(early phase) or pilot projects for innovative programs to
support recovery will also be considered.

Prof. Dr. Dominique Cadilhac
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Editor-in-Chief Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Healthcare is an international, scientific, peer-reviewed,
open access journal on health care systems, industry,
technology, policy, and regulation, and is published
semimonthly online by MDPI. Ocular Wellness & Nutrition
Society (OWNS) is affiliated with Healthcare and its
members receive discounts on article processing charges.
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